EXHIBIT 5-A
Department of Public Works

440 Harcourt Avenue Telephone (831) 899-6825
Seaside, CA 93955 FAX (831) 899-6211
March 26, 2021
N e a R U L e E—;,
David J. Stoldt, General Manager F% ﬁ_:b e \f et
Local Projects Application
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District APR 05 2028

PO Box 85

Monterey, CA 93942-0085 M PW’M D

Via email dstoldt@mpwmd.net

Subject: Grant for Local Water Project - Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Stoldt:

The City of Seaside submitted an application to the Monterey Peninsula Water Management
District (MPWMD) for grant monies to design and construct a system to provide non-potable
water for public works activities such as sewer line cleaning, street sweeping, storm drain cleaning,
and other maintenance and construction needs. On October 19, 2015, the MPWMD Board of
Directors approved funding the City of Seaside’s proposal in the amount of one hundred six
thousand nine hundred dollars ($106,900). The grant is set to expire on June 30, 2021.

Progress has been made toward project completion. The city’s consultant has submitted draft final
plans to the engineering department for review. A preliminary analysis by engineering and public
works staff suggest the project can be constructed by city crews.

Since the grant funds have not been expended and the project has not been completed, the City
requests a six month extension to complete the project and seek reimbursement under this grant.
Please advise if the MPWMD is receptive to this request.

You may contact the undersigned at NPatel@ci.seaside.ca.us or 831-899-6884 to discuss any
questions or comments.

Sincerely,

el

Nisha Patel, PE
City Engineer / Public Works Director

Copy: Craig Malin, City Manager

Victor Damiani, Finance Director
Scott Ottmar, Senior Civil Engineer
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